
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Mayor, and City Council Members 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE: January 21, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Council Appointment to the Finance Audit Committee 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The Beaumont Finance and Audit Committee currently has two (2) vacancies on the 

committee. One seat is the Resident Member Representative and the other is the 

Resident/Business Owner Representative. The City has received 2 applications, one of 

which did not meet the criteria of the requirements. The eligible application has been 

attached for review and consideration for appointment.  
 

Fiscal Impact: 

No fiscal impact. 

 
Recommended Action: 

Consider the appointment of Mr. Parks to the Finance and Audit Committee. 

Attachments: 

A. Application 


